

BerriesZA Newsletter | December 2021 | Issue 19 | www.berriesza.co.za

IT'S CHRISTMAS TIME!

For some of us it's a time for rest, for some of us its business as usual! However your Christmas time might pan out this year, we at BerriesZA wish you a blessed time, perhaps a couple of days to rest up, quality time with family and friends, and hopefully time to reflect on 2021 and to get excited about 2022. As the year before, this has been a year of tremendous turmoil on more than one level, and the level of "gatvolgeid" is perhaps a bit more this year than some other years.

From our side we wish to thank every single one of you who is actively involved in our Berry Industry. Thanks for always making an effort, for staying in touch, for your words of kindness when times are rough, for believing in us and continuously supporting the work that we do at BerriesZA.

We are already looking forward to an exciting 2022 with many events planned already! Please keep watching the News section on our website for weekly updates on the blueberry export reports.

May we all meet again safely in 2022. Merry Christmas, and a very Happy New Year to you all!

Elzette Schutte and Justin Mudge

